
Nebraska Department of Revenue, PO Box 94818, Lincoln, Nebraska 68509-4818

Revenue Ruling Rescinded

The following revenue ruling is hereby rescinded because Nebraska Cigarette Tax 
Regulations 57-009 and 57-017 have been repealed and all  other cigarette tax regulations, 
including those covering minimum pricing, have been updated to reflect current statutes:

57-08-1 Minimum Selling Price of Cigarettes issued August 12, 2008.

APPROVED:

Tony Fulton
Tax Commissioner
September 2, 2022
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